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Learning 
 

Hedgehogs 

This week in English, the children have been using the stories of Little Red 

Riding Hood and The Three Billy Goats Gruff, to create character profiles 

and then create their own villain and write its character profile. They have 

then created a story map of a new story including their villain. 

 

In maths, the children have been doubling and halving 2 digit numbers and moved on to 

finding different fractions of shapes; such as halves, thirds and quarters.  

  

Squirrels This week in English the children continued looking at traditional 

tales. They performed the three little pigs and changed the characters to write 

their own version. The children read the story of the three Billy Goats Gruff 

and answered questions about it. 

 

In maths, the children have been learning about fractions. They were finding out about 

halves, quarters and thirds of shapes and numbers. 

 

Rabbits  

In English the children have been using the story maps they created last 

week, to write up their own versions of Little Red Riding Hood. 

 

In maths we have been exploring fractions and focused on finding halves and 

quarters of 2D shapes and quantities. 

 

 

TOPIC learning:  

 

The children have been learning about herbivores, carnivores and omnivores and created a 

menu for the different types of animals.  

 

 

Dates for KS1 

 

Learning cafes:  

Thursday 15th March at 2.15 – 3.15 pm for Hedgehogs and Squirrels class.  

Friday 16th March at 2.15 – 3.15pm for Rabbits class.  

 

 


